
 
 

3/17/2020 UPDATE from the Library Director on COVID-19 

 

 

Last Friday we made the difficult decision to close the Library due to our concern for public 

health. This decision was later confirmed by Governor Whitmer’s executive order that all 

libraries must be closed to the public. 

 

As always, SDL’s online and digital resources are available to you 24/7. We have staff who are 

working remotely to provide even more resources during this difficult time. The hours of the 

library’s Wi-Fi availability are being extended (7am-10pm). If you need to make use of that 

service, there is plenty of parking at the Library. Just look for the network named SDL-WIFI and 

use the password librarywifi. 

 

We miss you and look forward to seeing you as soon as the Library is able to reopen. As of 

now, we still hope that will be April 6th. Please continue to watch the SDL website 

(salinelibrary.org) for further updates. 

 

 

Thank you for your understanding and assistance in keeping our community safe. 

 

Mary Ellen Mulcrone, Library Director 
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